
2/27/2020 Gmail - New Public Comment Entry

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/2?ik=41fbf167b4&view=pt&search=all&permthid=thread-f%3A1659651486313309418&simpl=msg-f%3A165965148631… 1/1

Name
Joan Weaver

Who You Represent/Your Organization
Customer , Lawrence Air Systems Inc.

Email
twinkles2006@verizon.net

Public Comment
My husband and I have been very compliant with National Grids recommendations for energy
conservation. After a great deal of thought, discussions, and National Grid rebate offers we
made the decision to install a heat pump system ,to reduce oil consumption.I recently retired
from my job of 43 years,so the rebates on our price proposal are very significant regarding
the ability to purchase this system. We are very disappointed that National Grid has reneged
on the rebates that were to be in contract for 3 years. Hopefully this issue will be resolved
soon.
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